
 
 

Special Meeting of the  

Town of Sullivan Town Board 

October 29, 2018 

 

Persons in attendance: Supervisor John Becker, Councilman: Thomas Kopp, 

Jeffrey Martin, John Brzuszkiewicz, Kerry Ranger, Comptroller: Beth Ellis 

 

Meeting opened at 4:00pm. 

  

Discussion began on the funds coming from the Host Economic 

Development Tax Funds and the purchases being considered for 2019. 

 

Motion was made by John Brzuszkiewicz and seconded by Jeff Martin to 

purchase a tractor and 2 (two) Ferris Mowers.  Prices to follow adhering to 

procurement policy and any Office of the General Services NYS Bid pricing.   

 

Motion made John Becker and seconded by Kerry Ranger to accept Trans 

Pro Contract in the amount of 53,603.00 for a Community Survey and Strategic 

Plan of the Town of Sullivan. 

 

Motion made by Thomas Kopp and seconded by Kerry Ranger to assist with 

the cost of a peace officer for the School Resource Officer (SRO).  

 

 Work session on the 2019 Budget continued.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:25pm.  

 

 


